
More trees are 
coming in Fall 2025.

Look for the pink signs!

TREE IMPACT REPORT

Impact to date in Ward 10... 

Other tree news...

WARD 10

Ruth Porter Mall received 70 trees that
have been establishing for the last 2 years,
enhancing the St. Vincent Greenway

Parkland Park had 26 ash trees removed
and 30 new trees planted in 2022 thanks to
Treesilience funding that continue to be
stewarded and monitored by Forest ReLeaf.

Funded by the USDA Forest Service.
USDA, City of St. Louis, and Forest
ReLeaf are equal opportunity providers.

An allée of oaks along the walking path
at Gwen Giles Park, plus other shade
trees were planted in fall 2021. These 34
trees have anchored park enhancements
as the new Hodiamont Greenway
development launches this year.

Visit the City’s website
to learn more!

164 trees = 3.43 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

164 trees = 3.43 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

in 30 years

April 2025

St. Louis City Forestry is working to expand our tree canopy. Over the next 4
years, 3,200 street trees will be planted across 10 wards. Additionally, 
these trees will be watered! Thousands of existing street trees will also 

be pruned, all to enhance the City’s canopy.

“I’m still not sure I want a tree,
but it helps to know why they

are important” 

-West End resident

12 memorial trees were planted at Ivory
Perry Park with Better Family Life to
honor lives lost to gun violence


